
 

 
 

athabascau.ca 

 

Unit 201, 13220 St. Albert Trail, Edmonton, AB, T5L 4W1 Canada 
P: 780.488.2832 | Toll-free (CAN/U.S.) 1.800.561.4650 

business@fb.athabascau.ca  |  business.athabascau.ca 

 
September 22, 2021 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Please find this letter in support of Jennifer Lee for her application for scholarship application.  
Jennifer was a student for Management Science 405-Quantitative Decision Making at Athabasca 
University for which I am an Academic Expert.  
 
This course focuses on the application of a scientific approach to the decision-making process 
and provides current and future managers with numerous quantitative techniques that they can 
use to make sound decisions.  
 
It is an interdisciplinary field comprising elements of mathematics, economics, computer 
science, and engineering.  Its specific content utilizes manual calculations, decision-making and 
its applications has expanded enormously with the use of computer technologies. 
 
In this course Jennifer submitted very high quality of work and earned an A+.  
 
Based on her academic performance I am confident in supporting Jennifer in her application. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Steve Dhillon PEng MBA 
Academic Expert, Athabasca University 
steved@athabascau.ca 
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